
May Family Project
Due ______________
Dear Families,

Itʼs time for our very last family project!  This monthʼs project is very special.  
Please take time to write your child a “Love Letter”.  This letter should tell your child 
just how proud you are of them.  You may want to mention specific qualities that you 
appreciate in each of them.  You may also want to note milestones that have been 
achieved this year.  I am only sending home one sheet of paper, however, donʼt let 
that deter you.  Feel free to make copies and let anyone that is special to your child 
join in on writing a “Love Letter”.  I am sure it is something they will cherish for years 
to come.  Thank you again for your participation in all of our family projects this year!  I 
hope you enjoy this last project as you reflect on the growth of your sweet children!

Have Fun!


